
 
  Danjoy’s Homemade Pasta 

1138 FM 1463 
Katy, TX 77494 

G (832) 919-5345 
R (281) 961-9692 

sales@danjoyshomemadepasta.com 
www.danjoyshomemadepasta.com 

   
Dear Danjoy’s Homemade Pasta Families, 

As you are aware, we are beginning the process to open for Kid’s Pasta Camp 2020. 
Danjoy’s Homemade Pasta has always held safety and sanitation as a top priority. We 
want to share what we will be doing to reduce the risk of spread of COVID-19 when we 
begin our Kid’s Pasta Summer Camp. Currently, our projected first summer camp date 
will be June 1st, 2020. This of course is not certain as we continue to watch and 
evaluate the data during the Governor’s Phase 2 reopen plan.  

Parents will be asked to drop children off at the front entrance of our classroom located 
in the Agave property at 1138 FM 1463, Katy, TX 77494. This must be done in an 
orderly fashion with the help of our parents. Students will be met by Mr. and/or Mrs. 
Danjoy upon entry, all who enter our facility must be temperature checked with our non-
contact thermometer. All members of appropriate age must use provided hand sanitizer 
prior to being taken to the students’ individual workstation. All of appropriate age, who 
enter/plan to stay at our facility is recommended to wear face masks. These are 
conditions we will require out of an abundance of caution and safety for all. Thank you 
in advance for your understanding.  

Danjoy’s Homemade Pasta Summer Camps are drop-off.  If parents/grandparents/
siblings/guardians plan to stay, we have a designated area outside the classroom where 
you may practice distancing safely. We request that you limit the number of additional 
guest in the facility. Only those participating in the camp should be in the classroom 
setting.  

Additional Precautions we are taking: 
- All staff to wear a mask and be temperature checked, additionally, Mr. and Mrs. 

Danjoy will be required to wear provided face shields.  
- Cleaning of all touchable surfaces with clorox and approved disinfecting cleaners 

recommended by the CDC will be done before, during and after each class.  
- Providing hand sanitizes at entry and at individual workstations.  
- Providing soap at all hand washing station areas.  
- Temperature checks for all that enter the facility with TSA recommended non-contact 

thermometer.  
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- Workstations are measured to maintain 6’ distance between each station as indicated 
by the markers.  

- Each work station will be numbered and have the same equipment and maintain the 
same work equipment for the duration of the camp 

- Each work station will have a set of cleaning and disinfecting supplies to be used 
during the camp  

- Periodic hand washing will be incorporated into our daily schedule and be called by 
the workstation number, i.e. station 1, 2, 3 and 4.  

Precautions we are asking of you: 
- Please notify us of any travel plans that include an exposed area prior to your 

scheduled camp week.  
- Please stay at home if you or your child are not feeling well, and have 2 or more 

symptoms listed by the CDC.   
- Wash hands thoroughly and frequently.  
- Stay away from crowds.  

During this time, we will be more than happy to reschedule your scheduled camp should 
you have any concern regarding illness. We wish you all continued health and look 
forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely,  
Reyna and Giancarlo Danjoy 
Danjoy’s Homemade Pasta 


